
I’m a club member and local resident and I support DA2020/1233 to modify the existing bowling green.
My god parents live in Watermark and they can’t wait to get back to bowling at the Club.
It will help to improve their overall health and wellbeing. 
It seems the green will also be used for other social activities including croquet, Tai Chi, yoga, picnics 
and gatherings, so the modification has to be a win win for all involved.
Yours faithfully,
Bradley Brannigan
Griffin Rd, Dee Why.
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